
 

 

Newsletter No 82 of 2025 

Online Training/Workshop – Training Provider 

Compliance 

04 August 2025 

Good day Training Providers and Members, 
 
The PFTC NEC have determined that there is a need to conduct an online training 
session/workshop to assist providers in what is required of them to be and 
remain compliant in their businesses. We have in the process of verifications 
conducted by our verifiers received concerning questions regarding things 
Providers seem to not be aware of but ought to be. We urge you to make time, 
attend this empowering online training/workshop aimed at ensuring business are 
always compliant. This will also make your verification visits smooth and problem 
free.  
 
We will notify you of the date and time when this training/workshop will be 
conducted. 
 
We urge that all Responsible Persons, Instructors, Assessors, Admin Persons 
and any other person who play a role in your business to attend this 
training/workshop.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

 


